Welcome to Calvary Baptist Church

Serving Madison and the surrounding areas Pastor Eric Spickelmier

Church 320-598-7809 Cell 651-231-1577 804 8th St., Madison, MN 56256

Adult Sunday School – 8:45 a.m. / Worship Service – 10:30 a.m. Website: www.cbcmadison.org / Email: pastor@cbcmadison.org Office Hours: Tues. – Fri. from 9:15 a.m. – 5:45 p.m.

Order of Worship April 21, 2019 Happy Easter!

Welcome and Prayer Family of God Song Worship in Song Announcements

Tithes and Love Offerings

Dismiss for Nursery through 3 years & Super Church for ages 4 through grade 4

Message: Pastor Eric Spickelmier

Closing Hymn

FINANCIAL REPORT FOR 4/14/19

Benevolence......\$30.00

TOTAL: \$3,541.62 ATTENDANCE: 69

FINANCIAL REPORT FOR 4/7/19

Benevolence......\$30.00

TOTAL: \$1,483.25

WEEKLY GENERAL FUND BUDGET NEED IS \$3,154.17

Today's Ushers: Nicole, Gary, John W. & Dan Today's Nursery Workers: Shelly & Isaiah Today's Super Church Teacher: Lisa

Today's Greeters: Nise & Sue

Next week's Ushers: Carmen, Cade, Harlow & Joanie Next week's Nursery Workers: Anna & Carter Next week's Super Church Teacher: Maria

Next week's Greeters: Nicole & Sue

Bible Memory Verse of the Month: "You are My witnesses," declares the Lord, "and My servant whom I have chosen, so that you may know and believe Me and understand that I am He." – Isaiah 43:10 (NIV)

ANNOUNCEMENTS

-

Easter flowers are donated by Naomi in memory of her husband Doug; by John & Theresa in memory of Warren Witte; by Sue in memory of her mother & other loved ones; Cheri in memory of her mom & dad, Harlan & Isabel; Bob in memory of Isabel; Joanie in memory of Philip Crolius; Harlow & Nise in memory of Clinton & Irene Anderson, Andrew Papillon & Harvey Plathe; and Eric & Anna in memory of Jim Spickelmier.

It's that time again! I'd appreciate it if annual reports would be turned in to me (Joanie) as soon as possible. If you would like to email your report, my email address is joanie_calvary@yahoo.com I will be putting the booklets together early this week. Thank you!

3

If you are an official member of Calvary we ask that you please plan on staying after the service on April 28 for our Annual Meeting. All are welcome to attend both the pot-blessed meal that follows the morning service AND the annual meeting — but we especially need our official members there for voting purposes. The annual meeting is an important task we have as part of our life together as church and we ask that you please attend if at all possible. Thank you!

4

Shelly's Merry Martha group is in charge of setting up, serving and clean up for our Annual Meeting pot-blessed meal on April 28. Please feel free to invite your spouse or kids to join with us as we serve that day! Cheri T, Nicole S., Teresa B, Sue S, Naomi D, Lisa N, Kim F, Jill W, Janelle K, Ann H, Nyla H, Pam A, Melody B, Linda R, Carmen V, Theresa W, and Donna S.

-

It's time to think camp! Information for Big Stone Camp is in the brochure rack next to the mailboxes. Note that the \$135 fee is reduced by \$25 if you get your application in before May 1. We also can get you information for Trout Lake Camp or Lake Beauty Camp if interested. Scholarships are available. We strongly encourage our students to go to camp!

The 3rd Annual Spring Splash community women's event is coming up May 1st! The morning session will be at MN Valley Church with brunch from 9:30-11:30 a.m., the evening session will be at Calvary from 5:30-7:30 p.m. with a supper meal. Tickets will go on sale April 8th at KLQP, \$12 for each session. Larry Olson, singer and song writer formerly from Madison, will bring the messages in song and oratory. Invite a friend!

7

As you begin to fill out your summer calendar please consider reserving Sunday, August 4 through Saturday, August 10 so that you can join us on our mission trip to work with East African immigrants in the Twin Cities! Also...for those who are interested in learning more about the trip please plan on staying after church on Sunday, May 19 for an informational meeting. Thank you!

8

Please see the sanctuary bulletin board for upcoming community events.

If you struggle with your hearing, we have listening aid devices available for use during the morning service. Ask an usher for more information.